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Your submission for this review:

I feel with the rates increase the council already has taken far too much more. They had already received our payments! The
council and government should be fixing this not putting it back to people who have already paid. People who have lost jobs
and business, no pay rise , unable to work through the pandemic . This is a critical time for many and extra stress through
increased bills for something that wasn't their fault is unacceptable





